COLOUIINC.

March 13, 2020

Customers & Vendors,

| know all of you have been watching the activity surrounding the Coronavirus very
closely. Over the last 48 hours we have been in contact with local health care officials,
state government officials and our attorneys to be sure we take the proper steps in
preventing the spread of this virus to our employees, customers, vendors and their
families with as little interruption in business as possible. Over the last two weeks we all
have witnessed the effect this virus took on our local economy and the economy of the
entire world. With over 300 employees, 2,000 customers, and countless vendor
representatives we have an obligation at Colours for the safety of everyone mentioned
and we take that responsibility very seriously. We have instituted processes for multiple
sanitizing sessions for all our store locations and delivery vehicles. We have also added
protocol for anyone experiencing symptoms of Coronavirus, or who have traveled, or
who have been in contact with anyone who has traveled to a 2nd or 3rd Warning Level
Country. All our decisions are based on your safety and ours. Therefore, we strongly feel
we have no other option but to postpone our trade show at Kalahari. We have been
working with the Kalahari management team to secure a future date for our event. Our
plans are to present the same show that we have planned on Monday, June 1st @ 4:00
p-m. to 9:00 p.m. If you have already registered for our event, we will be in touch with
you to confirm that you are attending on June 1st and confirm any presentations or
classes you are attending. Thank you for understanding our position concerning this
unpresented turn in events.

Stay safe.

Bill Snipas

VP of Operations
Colours, Inc.




